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Dear Parent/Carer, 

 

      FLEDGLINGS CHRISTMAS DINNER & CHRISTMAS PARTY DAY 

 

Fledglings are having their Christmas Dinner and Party Day on Thursday 21st  

December.  If your child does not usually attend Fledglings on a Thursday, they are 

welcome to come between 11.30 am to 1.30 pm.  They will have their Christmas dinner 

and then play party games.  Please note that there is a charge of £2.45 for this dinner 

which is payable in advance on ParentPay. 

Please complete the slip below and return by Friday 24th November if your child will be attending. 

 

For the children who do attend nursery on Thursdays, if they have a school dinner they will be given a 

Christmas dinner; this will be the only meal served on this day. 

 

If your child usually has a packed lunch, they are offered the opportunity to enjoy this Christmas Dinner 

at a cost of £2.45 payable in advance on ParentPay; if your child is NOT currently on school dinners but 

would like a Christmas Lunch, please complete and return the slip below by Friday 24th November.   

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

Mrs R Gough 

Headteacher 

 
 
       

                FLEDGLINGS CHRISTMAS DINNER & PARTY DAY 

 

Name of child: _________________________________________ 

 

□ My child does not usually attend Fledglings on a Thursday but would like to 

attend the Christmas Dinner & Party Day, and I will pay £2.45 in advance on ParentPay. 

□ I would like my child to have a Christmas Dinner and I will pay £2.45 in advance on ParentPay.  

 

Signed _____________________________________________________ Parent/Carer 

 

You do not need to return this slip if your child already has school dinners. 
 


